
CPV News Update           

Next Board Meeting 

Monday April 19th  6 PM Zoom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1 

Wall Painting 
Update 
The Cove masonry 
wall and metal fence 
painting is continuing 
into April.  Desert Crest 
I is next, we will be 
notified of the 
anticipated start date.  
 
Per earlier CPV 
communications, once 
painting is complete in 
your neighborhood, 
those with a metal 
fence will receive an 
assessment for the 
painting from Mission 
Management. 

CPV Facility Reservations 
Following Pima County's outdoor gathering capacity increase, reservations for Center 
Pointe's open air Ramadas and BBQ Grill Ramada are now being accepted for up to 25 
persons.  The request form is on the website, centerpointevistoso.org or by contacting 
Mission. 

CPV Pool Covid Guidelines 
We have updated the COVID Guidelines issued in May 2020 to allow 
up to 25 people and permitting member's guests.   ENJOY! 

As a reminder, 
the Splash Pad 
is open April-
October; the 
pool vendor has 
informed us it is 
up and running 
as of this 
writing.  Please 
review the 
CPV Pool and 
Spa Rules that 
are posted at 
the site.  

Broken Glass, 
Spills, Food 
Debris at the 
pool … 
Reports coming in from 
the pool service 
provider, the janitor, and 
residents of food and 
beverage debris being 
left behind by CPV pool 
users. There have been 
several findings of 
broken glass and wine 
bottles on the pool deck 
and at the spa.  If there 
is any likelihood that 
broken glass is in the 
pool or spa water, 
Sparkle and Splash will 
insist we close the pool 
to drain it.  That is a 
significant undertaking, 
the cost of which will be 
borne by Center Pointe 
owners. Please pick up 
after yourselves and 
refrain from taking glass 
into the pool area. 

http://centerpointevistoso.org/


 


